
Morningside station  
accessibility upgrade

PROJECT UPDATE –  JANUARY 2025

The Morningside station accessibility upgrade is part of Queensland Rail’s ongoing 
investment to upgrade stations to make them accessible for everyone. 
Queensland Rail is pleased to advise that 
Morningside station is now open.

While trains are now stopping at the station, 
construction on additional upgrade features and 
finishing touches are continuing into early 2025.

When complete, the station will be more accessible 
and easier for customers and the community to 
travel on our network.

The new, modern station will help people in 
wheelchairs, parents with prams and those travelling 
with luggage or who are injured, use the station with 
ease.
Upcoming works

Morningside station is accessible for all customers 
from Waminda Street via a new footbridge with lift 
and stair access to both fully raised platforms.

Customers and the local community can expect 
to see the following works progress in the coming 
weeks:
•	 completion of the Wynnum Road entry stairs 

and footbridge section
•	 completion of the kiss ‘n’ ride drop off zone in the 

Waminda Street carpark
•	 removal of the old footbridge.
Ongoing works
•	 fitout and commissioning of the Wynnum Road 

entry lift to the station footbridge
•	 completion of the Waminda Street park ‘n’ ride, 

which will remain partially closed to the public 
in the meantime

•	 completion of accessible parking bays, 
dedicated staff parking and motorcycle parking

•	 build and fitout of bike storage facility on the 
Wynnum Road side of the station

•	 landscaping works at the station entries. 

Works will generally take place between 6am and 
6pm Monday to Saturday, unless notified. 

Every effort will be made to carry out these works 
with respect for our neighbours and customers.

Wynnum Road access

Stair access from Wynnum Road to the new 
footbridge and platforms will be available from late 
January. The fitout and commissioning of the lift will 
be completed in early 2025. 

If you are unable to use the stairs, please follow the 
detour via Jack Flynn Memorial Drive or follow the 
detour map when you use the station.

Contact us
•	 Phone: 1800 722 203 (free call)
•	 Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
•	 Website: queenslandrail.com.au

Train stopping at platform 2

Upcoming after hours works

•	 Saturday 22 and Sunday 23 February during a 
planned closure of the line. Further information 
will be provided closer to the time.
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